
Dear Parent: 

 

As part of our vocational education welding program, your son or daughter will have the 

opportunity to operate various types of power machinery. We would like to stress that, before a 

student is allowed to operate power tools: 

 

 1. They will be instructed in the safe use of each power tool they will be allowed to use. 

 2. Their operating procedures will be checked by the teacher. 

 3. They will be required to pass a safety assessment with 100% accuracy. 

 

We want you to know that students’ safety is a very important issue and that safety is stressed in 

our department and throughout the school. We feel we have a good record in the prevention of 

student injury in vocational classes. 
 
 

In order for us to have an awareness of your knowledge of your child’s activities, we must have 

your consent before allowing your child to use any power equipment. We invite you to visit the 

school laboratories at any time; please check through the school office. 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

 

Frank Rupp 

Welding Instructor 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

I give my permission for _______________________________ 

To use power equipment in the vocational education welding program at the Schuylkill 

Technology Center. 

___________________________________________________ 

 

 

_____________________________________________              _____________________ 

Parents Signature                                                                             Date 


